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Dear parents,  
 
Thank you for your continued support helping Production Club prepare for next week’s performances.   We 
appreciate your support sending costumes in and please let us know if you have any final questions or issues 
with these.  
 
Rehearsals are coming together well and we’re really proud of the children’s achievements so far – We’d 
appreciate a final push with learning lines and song words in particular to help build extra confidence before 
next week.  
 
Here are some final arrangements for the next week –  
 

• Tuesday 9th July - Production Club will run until 4:15 for performance group only.  No backstage 

production clubs.  This will be our final rehearsal for performance club only (there may have been 

some previous uncertainty over this date).   

If your child is attending the SBL transition day, we would really appreciate them returning to school 

to attend this rehearsal – Please let us know if this is challenging so that we know in advance.  

• Wednesday 10th and 11th July – The performances begin at 5:30.   

Please can all children arrive at 4:45 with hair and make up already done.  They can enter through 
the main, front entrance.  Costumes will be in school ready for them to change into. 

• If you’ve let us know that you’d like some help with hair, please arrive at 4:15. 

• Once children have been dropped off at 4:45, refreshments will be available to purchase in the 
courtyard if you’d like to stay before the performance begins.  

• Please ensure your child brings a water bottle and a small snack that can be eaten in the interval if 

they wish.  No phones should be backstage during the performances.  

• At the end of the performances, children will get changed out of costumes and will be dismissed 

through Red Area doors so we encourage you to make your way round to the playground.   

• We will be able to advise you of a rough finish time once we’ve done our final run through on Monday.  

If you or family member are coming to watch either performance – Doors open at 4:45 and refreshments will 

be served in Red Area by some children from Backstage Club. This will be CASH ONLY. Please bring 

change. They will also be serving refreshments during the interval.  

 

Please let us know if you have any questions,  
 
Many thanks,  
 
Production team 
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